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    During the Solemn Session for the Bicentennial of Guayaquil, The Municipality of Guayaquil,
recognized the work and contribution of Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil, provided in
different areas of attention and to different institutions, people and organizations of public and
private service.    

      

The recognition of the trajectory and importance of Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil was
received by Mr. Juan Xavier Cordovez, in the City Hall.  
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